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The federal Clean Water Act section 604(b) allows the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to

work with state agencies to grant funds for water quality management planning projects. This grant

money is awarded each year to applicants across the state for water quality management planning in

their respective regions.

Green Stormwater Infrastructure Prioritization and Design ($98,338)
Recipient: City of Prescott

The City of Prescott plans to identify high priority green stormwater infrastructure (GSI) sites that

address recurrent flooding and water quality issues in underserved areas in Prescott. Conceptual designs

for the top five sites will be produced. An ESRI StoryMap illustrating existing and potential GSI sites in the

region will be created to share with stakeholders. The StoryMap site and the associated outreach will

demonstrate the challenges and attributes of functional and sustainable GSI.
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